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CHURCH PICNIC

SAVE THE DATE

BACK TO SCHOOL PRAYER WALK

AUGUST 9 
GO GRAINGER DAY

AUGUST 13
BACK TO SCHOOL PRAYER WALK

AUGUST 17
CHURCH PICNIC

AUGUST 24
CHILDREN’S TEAM TRAINING

SEPTEMBER 7
DEACON ORDINATION

SEPTEMBER 22-25
GRAINGER CRUSADE SERVICES

TCAR KIDS TEAM TRAINING

August 13 we will have a Back To School prayer walk.  

This is a time to pray for our county schools, teachers,
administration, and students.  Meet at the school of your
choice at 6:00 p.m., pack a picnic lunch, and come ready
to pray.

GO GRAINGER DAY
TCAR’s Go Grainger Day will be August 9.  This is a
day we have set aside to love on our community
through various service projects.   
Sign up for a project below, wear your Go Grainger 
T-Shirt and come ready to serve.  Meet at the school
you have signed up to serve at 9:00 a.m.

Rutledge Primary School- Landscape Removal
Rutledge Elementary School- Window Cleaning
(inside and outside)
Rutledge Middle School- Painting Doors, Pulling
Weeds
Rutledge High School- Water Line Installation

LETS GO SERVE GRAINGER COUNTY!

Adult small groups will meet on Tuesday, Wednesday and
Thursday nights beginning August 19.  See Bill or Rita
Hillhouse for more information on times and locations.
Get connected to a group today! Sign Ups coming soon!

TCAR KiDs and Students will begin Wednesday, August
20. Classes and Services begin at 6:30 on Wednesday
nights. 
Dinner will be served each night. 

Small Group Schedule Fall 2025

Join us after church Sunday, August 17, for a church
picnic.  The church will provide the main dish and
drinks.  Small group leaders will reach out regarding
other menu items.  Bring  chairs or blanket for your
family. 

Join The Story...every child has a story yet to be told.  You have the opportunity to
be an important part of each child’s story.  More importantly you have the
opportunity to introduce children to the greatest story- the story of JESUS!  

August 24  from 12:30-3:00 TCAR KiD’s team volunteers will have an afternoon of
training to learn more about your role in the faith development of the children we
serve, classroom procedures, safety protocols, and how to play your part with
excellence.

th

This training is for current children’s ministry volunteers and those interested in
serving in our TCAR KiD’s classrooms.  Lunch will be served. 

                                              

Want to know more about how you can serve here at TCAR?  Do you have  a
skill or talent,  gift of teaching or hospitality, love working with people?  We
would love for you to be a part of our team.  See Deb Torp for more
information on how to get  involved.

GET INVOLVED!


